
 

   

Associated Teaching Hospital of the 
University of Leeds School of Medicine 

 
 

Airedale General Hospital 
Skipton Road  Steeton 

KEIGHLEY  West Yorkshire 
BD20 6TD 

Telephone:  01535 294013 

Email: anhsft.yournewhospital@nhs.net 

 
 

25 November 2024 

 
By email  
 
Dear Councillors 
 
We are reaching a key milestone in our journey towards building a new Airedale hospital 
so wanted to let you know about the plans for work that is needed to support the new 
hospital. 
 
Preparatory work 
The Trust is currently working at pace on the second stage of our journey to the new 
hospital, which is getting the site ready. This includes developing plans for building a new 
multi-storey car park, access road, and an electricity substation, which are all needed 
to support the new hospital. We are also planning to move our nursery to a new location 
on the hospital site. This is because the current nursery is in the area where the new 
hospital needs to be built. Details of these works, including artist impressions, are in the 
enclosed leaflet. 
 
Our commitment to involving local communities   
This is a new hospital for all our patients, staff and local communities so we want to make 
sure everyone has chance to help shape the plans. During this year, we have been talking 
to people about parking at the hospital site and what is important to consider when 
developing the plans for the new hospital car park. We have listened closely to what 
people told us and, where planning and technical regulations allow, we have included as 
many of the suggestions as possible. This autumn we also met with local residents to talk 
about the other work needed, including building the substation and moving the nursery.  
 
Now we are asking for feedback on the plans we have developed, so we can consider and 
address any issues people want to raise before we submit planning applications. We are 
holding a series of roadshows in local community venues to share the plans and get 
people’s feedback, details of which are available on our website. There is also an 
exhibition of the plans at the hospital until Friday 13 December. This is located at the drop 
off and collection entrance 3, Zone C. 
 

People can share their feedback through an online survey on our website and we will be 

visiting residents in the streets surrounding the hospital to answer any questions they may 

have and get their comments. 

 






